
This month we have been 
doing lots of gardening, 
looking after the nasturtium, 
pea, sunflower, potato and 
strawberry plants. The 
children also received a new 
bird feeder and bird bath, 
with a mini water fountain,  
which we have hung up. The 
children have particularly 
enjoyed the novelty of seeing 
water come out of the water 
fountain! 

This month we took a trip to 
Harborne walkway with the 
toddlers where they enjoyed 
singing along the woodland 

path, finding lots of wild 
garlic and having a stomp 

around in the pebble stream. 



One of the highlights of 
this month was World Bee 
Day. It was wonderful to 
see so many of the 
children dressed up. We 
talked about the life cycle 
of bees, They had the 
opportunity to see 
honeycomb and taste 
honey. The children also 
delighted in having a go at 
painting bees on stones 
using acrylic paint pens.  

Another highlight this 
month was the arrival of 

tadpoles from Norfolk Road’s 
pond. Alice and Alison kindly 
hosted the tadpoles in a mini 

aquarium for a couple of 
weeks before they 

transformed into froglets. 
We then released them into 
the pond in Forest School.  



 Look what else we have been doing … 



Next month, The Wildlife Trust will begin 
their annual  month long national 

campaign #30DaysWild .

“Embrace nature like never before! 30 Days Wild is The Wildlife Trusts’ 
annual challenge event, where we ask you to take on wild activities 

throughout June. There’s still time to get involved!”  

I have included some of their activities/resources, in the newsletter, 
for you to explore with the family at home.

 To receive more FREE activities, sign up here: 

www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild#sign

http://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild#sign





